
Subject: Automa�c reply: QUICK TURN DARPA REQUEST - Press Release

From: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 7/13/2017 4:49 PM

To: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Gree�ngs,

Thanks for your message. I am working remotely in the UK July 4-14 and may be slow to respond. Addi�onally, I'll be

unavailable and on holiday in Spain from July 15-28.

Communica�ons Manager, Sally Esposito, will assume most of my roles and responsibili�es for July. Please contact her

for prompt response at: sally.esposito@islandconserva�on.org.

Thank you,

Heath Packard

Director of Marke�ng & Communica�ons

Island Conserva�on

360.584.3051 (mobile)

heath.packard1 (skype)

LinkedIn | Facebook | Twi�er | Flickr | Blog
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